
COMMTSSIONERS' MINUTES
KTTTTTAS COt'NTY, IIASHTNGTON

!{EBEX
SPECIAL MEETING

TT'ESDAY 9:00 A.M. FEBRUARY 9, 2O2t

Board members present: Chairman Brett Wachsmith; Vice-Chairman Laura
Osiadacz and Commissioner Cory Wright.

others: Mandy Buchholz, Deputy clerk of the Board rr; Mark cook,
Public Works Director.

SPECTAI. MEETING E)(ECUTIVE SESSION COMMISSTONERS

At 9:01 a.m. chairman wachsmith opened a special Meeting and
announced the Board woufd recess into an Executive Session for 15
minutes to evaluate the qualifications of an applicant for public
employment or to review the performance of a public employee.
However, subject to RCW 42.30.L40 (4), dj-scussion by a governing
body of sal-arles, wages, and other conditions of employment to be
generally applied wj-thin the agency shall occur in a meeti-ng open to
the public, and when a governing body elects to take final action
hiring, setting the salary of an individual employee or class of
employees, or discharging or disciplining an employee, that actj-on
shall be taken in a meeting open to the public. No action was
anticipated.

At 9276 a.m. the Board reconvened out of Executive Session. No
action was taken.

At 9z16 a.m. Chairman Wachsmith announced the Board wou]d recess
back into Executive Sessj-on 5 minutes to evaluate the qualiflcations
of an applicant for public employment or to revj-ew the performance
of a public employee. However, subject to RCW 42.30.140 (4),
discussion by a governing body of sal-aries, wages, and other
conditions of employment to be generally applj-ed within the agency
shall occur in a meeting open to the public, and when a governing
body elects to take final action hiring, setting the salary of an
individual employee or class of employees, or dlscharging or
disciplining an employee, that action shall- be taken in a meeting
open to the public. No action was antlcipated.

At 9:2r a.m. the Board reconvened out of Executive session. No
action was taken.

At 9z2I a.m. Chairman Wachsmith announced the Board would recess
back into Executive session for 15 minutes to evaluate the
qualifications of an applicant for public employment or to review
the performance of a public employee. However, subject to RCW
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42.30.I40 (4), discussion by a governing body of safaries, wages,
and other conditions of employment to be generally applied within
the agency shall- occur in a meeting open to the public, and when a
governing body el-ects to take final action hiring, setting the
salary of an individual employee or class of employees, or
discharging or disciplining an employee, that action sha1l be taken
in a meeting open to the public. No action was antlcipated.

At 9:31 a.m. the Board reconvened out of Executive Session. No
actj-on was taken. Dj-rector Cook feft the meeting.

At 9:31 a.m. Vice-Chairman Osiadacz announced the Board would recess
back into Executive session for 15 mlnutes to evaluate the
qualifications of an applicant for public employment or to review
the performance of a public employee. However, subject to RCW
42.30.]-40 (4), discussion by a governing body of safaries, wages,
and other conditions of employment to be generally applied within
the agency shal-l occur in a meeting open to the publlc, and when a
governing body elects to take final action hiring, setting the
salary of an individual employee or class of employees, or
discharging or disciplining an employee, that action shall be taken
in a meeting open to the publlc. No action was anticipated.

At 9:52 a.m. the Board
acti-on was taken.

reconvened out of Executive Session. No

Meetlng adjourned at 9252 a.m
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